
Assistance for researchers affected
by the war in Ukraine
The war in Ukraine has also affected the lives of legal researchers. The Max
Planck  Institute  for  Comparative  and  International  Private  Law is  extending
support to these individuals.

The Institute would like to assist scholars who have had to discontinue their
research  activities  because  of  the  war  in  Ukraine.  Towards  this  end,  the
Institute  is  offering  scholarships  supporting  a  stay  in  Hamburg  for
research in the field of private law. In addition to office space and access to
our library, we can also provide assistance in locating housing.

Affected researchers can contact the Institute’s Welcome Center. The offer is
directed at doctoral candidates as well as individuals who have already earned
their doctorates.
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